
 

 

 

14th December 2022 

Dear Parents,  

 

Following the school’s recent OFSTED inspection, we have received the final report and are 

delighted to be able to share this with you. The visit and report confirm that the school 

remains good. 

 

We are extremely pleased with the findings of the inspection which recognises the good 

education provided by Priory Junior School.  It identifies the high expectations we have for 

our pupils, and how proud they are of their achievements.  

 

It also recognises the care given in providing children with many opportunities, and 

ensuring that all are supported well. We are delighted that the inspector highlighted the 

calm and purposeful school atmosphere in our school. The report recognises the work 

undertaken in designing our curriculum and the good impact of the teaching of reading for 

all pupils.  

 

The report is a clear and strong endorsement of the school’s work, recognising Priory as a 

good school – we will use this to continue to build on our strengths, and develop further. 

The areas identified for improvement are already part of our school development plan. 

 

A link to the report will be placed on our website. We have also emailed you a copy with this 

letter.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. Working in partnership together is vital 

for our children to make the best possible progress, and we are delighted that you feel 

positively about the school too. If you wish to discuss any aspects of the report, please do 

not hesitate to speak to us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracy Keefe    Stephen Hardy 

Headteacher    Chair of Governors 
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